
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

 

Chair Rosa L. DeLauro      Ranking Member Kay Granger  

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol      1016 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

  

 I am requesting funding for the Mary Bird Perkins Cancer Center Early Cancer Detection project in 

fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Mary Bird Perkins Cancer Center, 

located at 4950 Essen Lane, Baton Rouge, LA 70809. The funding would be used to support the purchase 

of an additional mobile medical clinic to provide cancer screening services to rural communities in 36 

parishes across Louisiana. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project.  


